Added Item 5.1(a)

Kee
Aberdeen

We, the undersigned, ask that the City of Hamilton not reduce the number of lanes along Aberdeen Avenue, between Queen Street
South and Dundurn Street South, from four to two. We are concerned this lane reduction will result in increased traffic flow and
speeding through the Kirkendall South neighbourhood, resulting in increased danger to residents - especially children - in this area.
Thank you.

Name: Address: Email: Sighature: Date:
(Print please) S DD/MM/20

The petition contains 710 signatures.

A copy of the petition is available for

viewing in the Office of the City Clerk.




